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Gentlemen: 

In 1982 the board of directors recommended that a spectroscope be included as one of the 
pieces of equipment to be purchased for Baron's new Research Laboratory. Subsequently, after 
due comparisons, a Vreeland Spectroscope with the quantative and TV camera attachments was 
purchased. The machine capabilities, its reasonable price, and the courtesy we were extended by 
your helpful staff all figured into the reason for our purchase of the Vreeland. 

My Father used to say that a debt of praise is a morally binding as a monetary obligation. Please 
accept our apologies for being late on this due bill. Your equipment deserves a repayment of 
standing ovation. 

Our lab has utilized the Vreeland extensively up to its capabilities. The TV camera has proved 
invaluable as it provides, via TV and VHS, repeatable mass information to our technical staff 
concerning the elements also contained within the precious metal ores that are being worked. As 
a direct result of this information we have saved thousands of dollars in the development of 
proprietary formulas which are utilized in assaying as well as production percentage upgrades. 

Baron is proud of our well equipped laboratory which contains a multitude of expensive 
specialized pieces of equipment but we find the Vreeland Spectroscope to be our most valuable 
machine from the standpoint of cost versus information received. The general information, quickly 
available, coming from the spectroscope, compliments and shortcuts many time consuming 
procedures. 

We are highly pleased with our Vreeland Spectroscope and would not consider the operation of 
our laboratory without it. Thank you for building such a fine, trouble free and functional piece of 
equipment. You are appreciated and praised! 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Reith D. Brecheisen 
President 


